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Application for a new safety certificate by GB Railfreight 

 
 
  

Following acquisition by Groupe is Eurotunnel, GBRf have re-submitted their Safety Certificate 
Application to ORR. The application available as a PDF download for interested parties. 

 
 
 

To download the latest GBRf Safety Certificate, click here 

http://www.europorte.com/uploadedFiles/assets-uk/gbrf-2011/GBRf-Safety-Certificate-issue-8.1-Final-April-2011.pdf

